
 

 

 

 
 
            
Dear Parents and Carers, 
I hope everyone had a lovely half term and the weather is certainly 
changing, please make sure that children have coats in this very wet 
weather. 
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Poetry Competition Years 1 and 2 
 
I would like to congratulate the children below who won the Poetry competition.  Parents 
should be receiving letters shortly to say that their child has been chosen and need to 
give permission for them to be published. There is then an opportunity for parents to buy 
the finished book.  
 
Daizie Littler     Chloe Willoughby  Olivia Martin    
Kaci Hutchinson   Billy Dennelly  Isla Penney 
Cobie Bean     Devon Plumley  Mandy Andress 
Erin Calvert    Jemima Jefferis  Riley Lawson  
Ellis Tovey     Alfie-Ray Stevens  Kaitlin Essery  
Erin Howlett     Willow Bulley   Abigail Wafer 
Serenity Bushell-Townsend Finley Clark    Poppy Collings 
Troy Brudenell    Lucy Mills   Erin Fisher 
Leah Paul    Georgia Jones  Mya Mitchell  
Joshua Marker   Ava Goves    Laticia Lashbrook 
Connell Watton     Scarlett Colbourne   Lilli-Mai Wiseman 
Lewis Parnowski   Sophie Kellow  Cole Gracey  
Lewis Marley    Lucy Williams  Lexi Brook  
Ellie Medway    Isobella Roberts  Nicholas Mules 
Thomas Eva    Lexi Crossley  Riley Chapman 
Sophie Gallagher   Lola Shattock  Isabelle Caldicott 
Daisy Pearson   Bibi Zhen  
 
 
 School Parliament 

 
Yesterday afternoon our School Parliament meet for the first time.  There were 
representatives from all groups in the school including staff, parents and 
Governors.  Your parent representative is Lisa Bunker and she will be 
communicating with you shortly to find out if you have any suggestions or 
comments for the School Parliament.   
 
A number of children and a staff representative will be attending a “Parliament 
week event” next week in the City Council Chambers to meet with other 
representatives from across the city, as well as local MPs. 
 
This is a new initiative for the school to support childrens understanding of the 
British Democratic process and the importance of having a voice in society.  I 
look forward to keeping you posted.   



 

 

 

 

Important Dates 
3/11/14 – Start of term 2 
5-12/12 – Nethercott Farm 
11/12/14 – School Disco 
12/12/14 – School CLOSED 
17/12/14 – Foundation Performance 
17/12/14 – Father Christmas visit  
18/12/14 - Foundation Performance  
18/12/14 – Christmas fayre 
19/12/14 – Last day of term 2 
19/12/14 - Christmas Lunch  
5/1/15 – Start of term 3 
6/2/15 – School Disco 
12/2/15 – last day of term 3 
13/2/15 – School CLOSED 
23/2/15 – Start of term 4 
20/3/15 – School CLOSED 
27/3/15 – Last day of term 4 
13/4/15 – Start of term 5 
17/4/15 – School disco 
4/5/15 – Bank holiday, school CLOSED 
22/5/15 – Last day of term 5 
1/6/15 – Start of term 6 
19/6/15 – School disco 
26/6/15 – School CLOSED 
17/7/15 – Year 6 leavers’ disco 
22/7/15 – Last day of term 6 

 

 
Star Learners 

 
 

Congratulations to all of the star learners for 
the past two weeks! 
 
Lily Smith   
Lewis Ruston-Ley   
Grace Brooks  
Latisha Lashbrook  
Kaelum Jefferis  
Zane Ellis-Lewis  
Bobby Braddon 
Harrison Gawron 
Jacob Nathan  
Phoebe Whiteman  
Daisy Mae Pearson  
Maddison Gawron 
Alex Rosewarne  
Lucy Mills 
Tyler Gallagher  
Oli Swaine 
Ellie Hopkins 
Paige Gallagher  

Parents Evening 
 
Thank you for attending parents evening 
which was very successful. I would like to 
thank you for your continued support.   
 
Thank you especially to those parents 
who completed our parents questionnaire.  
For those parents who raised queries, we 
will be returning to you in due course.  If 
you did not leave your name and have a 
question and query, please come in and 
see us. 

Parking 
 

Our car park is a very busy and often 
congested area. If you need to park in our 
car park during the school day we ask that 
you keep in mind the markings and only 
park in a designated space. Cars parked 
in unauthorised spaces cause problems to 
other car park users. Staff often need to 
leave during the day and need to be able 
to move their cars. We also ask that only 
cars displaying disabled badges use our 
disabled spaces. 

Parent Help 
 
If there are any parents or carers who 
would like to come into school and hear 
readers, please could they see Mrs Dibben. 
A CRB check will be carried out by the 
school before you can start. 
 
 
 
 
 

A colour version of this newsletter is 
available on our website. 

PTFA 
 
Many thanks to the PTFA for selling 
cakes for Children in Need. 

Uniform 
Please make sure that all school 
uniform is clearly labelled and any 
uniform that is not your child’s that 
has been taken home by mistaken, 
please return to school. 
 
 

New Starters 
I would like to welcome 
Matthew Chown as Senior Play 
Leader.  
 


